
 
In the recent past there have been several work place homicides 
as a result of a domestic violence situation. Did you know that 
one in four women are victims of domestic violence?   If you are 
a business in Kenosha County, WCH is available to visit you 
onsite to discuss issues surrounding domestic violence and the 
effects on the workplace. Our staff is prepared to present 
strategies and safety planning as well as information and 
referral resources. We can also provide various training on 
domestic violence at your request.  Please call or email Lori 
(Bastian) Hanson at (262) 656-3500 or email 
lbastian@wchkenosha.org. 

 


